
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF LA FERIA 

 
 
The City of La Feria will hold a public hearing concerning the proposed City of La Feria 
FY 2019/2020 Budget during a Regular City Commission meeting that will be held on 
Tuesday, September 17, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. The purpose of the public hearing is to allow 
the public to comment on the proposed budget.  
 

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL 
PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S 
BUDGET BY $44,349 OR 1.14%, AND OF 
THAT AMOUNT, $16,483 IS TAX REVENUE 
TO BE RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY 
ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 
 
The public is invited to attend and participate during the public hearing.  If you are 
unable to attend this public hearing, you may address written comments to City Manager 
Jaime S. Sandoval, 115 E. Commercial Avenue, La Feria, Texas 78559. 

 


